
7th March 2024  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 3, 4 and 5 English and maths Parent Consultations  

 Monday 18th March 2024   3.30m – 7.30pm  

 Tuesday 19th March 2024 3.30pm – 7.30pm  

 Thursday 21st March 2024 3.30pm – 7.30pm  

  

We would like to invite you and your child to our Parent Consultations with their English and maths teacher. These 

meetings will last for 10 minutes and are designed to discuss your child’s progress and attainment in English and maths. 
With everything we do at Two Mile Ash School, we rely on the positive relationships built between home and school 

and we would therefore encourage all of our parents to make appointments.  

This year, we will be holding our English and maths parent consultations online. We have received positive feedback 

from parents in the past expressing how beneficial this can be when scheduling these appointments around busy 

family lives. If possible, we would like your child to attend online with you so they can share their hard work and be 

part of the discussion.   

For your convenience, appointments can be made using an online booking system. Please follow this link to go to the 

booking system, https://twomileash.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

You will then be required to fill out your name and email address along with your child’s name and date of birth. The 
allocated time for each appointment is 10 minutes per subject.  

Should you need to change your appointment once it has been made, or a mistake is made in the booking process, 

you will need to contact us at school so that we can rectify and amend the appointment for you.    

You will be able to make appointments from 7pm on  Thursday 7th March.  

The closing date for any bookings to be made will be at 12pm on Friday 15th March.  

If you are unable to access the internet at home or have problems with this booking system, please contact our school 

reception where our staff will be happy to make an appointment for you and arrange a suitable meeting time.   

 

For some of our staff members across school, there are slightly different timings or days. Please see below.   

 

Mrs Potter will be holding her parents evenings with slightly different timings. If your child is taught by Mrs Potter for 

English or Maths she will be available to book on;  

 

Monday18th March Normal timings 3:30 – 7:30pm 

Tuesday 19th March from1:30pm   

Thursday 21st March from 1:30pm   

  

 As a reminder, these parents’ consultations are for the parents and carers of children in Years 3, 4 and 5. Year 6 

Parents Consultations were held earlier in the spring term. If you, as a Year 6 parent, did not receive a parent’s 
consultation please do not hesitate to get in contact with your child’s class teacher.   
 

After-School Clubs   

I’d like to take this opportunity to remind you that after-school clubs will be running the week of parent consultations. 

If your child will not be attending their club as usual, you must email the school prior to the club so that we remove 

them from the register as necessary.  

 

Best wishes,  

Sophie Haycock  

Deputy Head  

Head of Core Curriculum   

 

https://twomileash.schoolcloud.co.uk/

